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It is really very exciting news that an all-inclusive journal on Pathology and 

Laboratory Medicine has been launched from “Pacific Group of e-Journals”, a leading 

e-publishing group. The team of editors and its editorial board is composed of quite 

committed professionals having a mix of highly-motivated young professionals and 

experienced and quite well known professional leaders in their field. At personal level, 

it is further gratifying that a capable alumnus of my department (Dr Shelly Sehgal) is 

one of its lead editors. The success and popularity of a scientific journal comes from 

the quality of submitted articles, their impact and citation in other scientific articles, 

promptness of process and accuracy of content. Therefore, it is hoped that the team 

would give due importance to these aspects and keep the standards high for getting 

Annals of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine (APALM) indexed in due course of 

time. 

While I congratulate the team for a fine job in a short time, I invite our col-

leagues to support the effort of these professionals by submitting their good research 

articles. 

 

Best wishes, 
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